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11th January 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

YEAR 4 & 5 COFFEE WITH THE CURRICULUM – MIDDLEWICH HIGH SCHOOL 
 

We are delighted to announce an exciting opportunity for Year 4 & 5 parents/carers to join our ‘Coffee with 
the Curriculum’ programme.  We are inviting parents/carers of Year 4 and Year 5 from our partner 
primaries to join us for a series of informal meetings with our Raising Standards leaders to explore our 
curriculum. 
 
The sessions will take place on Thursday mornings, with a 10:10 start. Sessions will last for an hour and 
parents/carers will be able to meet our Raising Standards leaders, view a presentation about their subjects, 
receive curriculum information such as how it builds from primary to GCSE and career links, take part in a 
Q&A session, view work samples & ‘have a go’ activities. 
 
The ‘Coffee with the Curriculum’ sessions will take place on the following dates: 
 

Date  Dept 

18/01/24 10:10 - 11:10 English & Modern Foreign Languages 

01/02/24 10:10 - 11:10 Maths & Science 

14/03/24 10:10 - 11:10 Humanities 

25/04/24 10:10 - 11:10 Creative & Performing Arts 

20/06/24 10:10 - 11:10 Enterprise & Physical Education 

 

Parents/carers should arrive at Reception at 10:10am, where they will be met by our high school staff. 
Refreshments will be provided during the session, including coffee and cake.  The session will finish at 
11:30am. 
 
If you would like to attend this exciting programme, please complete the Google Form, which can be 
reached via the link below:  (Please select all of the sessions you are able to, or would like to, attend) 
 
forms.gle/nGxqoMVdE17Zjchg7 
 

http://www.mhs.school/
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Places are limited so please complete the google form by midday on Tuesday 16th January.   
 
If you need to cancel your place once booked, please can you email headspa@mhs.school to let us know so 
that we can offer the place to someone else.   
 
We look forward to seeing you soon.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Miss Karen Holt 
Assistant Headteacher - Culture & Inclusion 
Key Stage 3 Lead  
Middlewich High School 

http://www.mhs.school/
mailto:headspa@mhs.school

